
News story: Bona Vacantia Division
moves to Croydon

From 22 May 2017, the correspondence address for the Bona Vacantia Division
will change.

Anyone who wishes to send a letter to the Bona Vacantia Division after 22 May
should address the correspondence to BVD, PO Box 2119, Croydon, CR90 9QU.

Anyone who corresponds with the Division using DX should use the new
reference DX 325801 Croydon 51 from the same date.

There is no change to email addresses or telephone numbers.
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